NEGPA activity this past year since our last annual dinner meeting in 2017

Telephone	Minutes summary
Conference	
Day	
11/17/17	Paid for annual meeting Nov 9, 2017 in Natick. Planned a new website for 2018.
11/21	Began planning Inspectors presentation with MassCEC sponsor \$. Matt Orio to
	Rhode Island representing NEGPA
11/30	Larry Lessard using Inspector contacts. Orios offered site for Installer Training.
	Amanda Schneck reported Ryan Dougherty's GeoExchange status on tax credits
12/07	Larry and Amanda attended Heat Smart program 12/6, involving an Action Guide
	on Renewable Thermal for towns
12/14	Josh outlined MassCEC \$5000 sponsorship goals, ie. Training etc.
01/09/18	Peter offered to webmaster a new NEGPA.org site for a fee, not approved. 2018
	membership email planned.
01/11	MassCEC/NEGPA subsidy for Installer Training by Peter planned.
01/16	Training email to NEGPA members and website template discussed.
02/01	DOER compliance issues discussed. Website images collected.
	Feb 6 MassCEC conference by phone

	E-115 17Tm: initial in MII Matt Dates Assented Dates and described for
	Feb15-17Training in NH. Matt Peter Amanda. Peter paid standard training fee.
2/21	Declined NESEA booth for \$1200. Peter began website at no charge.
3/1	Matt Orio became Secretary officer. Josh Kessler voted in as a director. Chris
	Eaton proposed as a Director. No further email from old web site.
	NEGPA.org@gmail.com opened. Lowered MassCEC incentives discussed.
3/9	New website passwords dispersed to officers. Images requested. Chris Eaton
	approved as a director.
3/23	MassCEC rebate \$3500 to \$2000/ ton discussed per reinstated federal tax credit
4/12	NYGeo meeting attendance planned. Josh thanked for DOER writeup for website.
	Peter and Amanda on GeoExchange conference call on REC's.
5/15	\$275 ad with Vermont Green Energy Times approved, including Larry's Top Job
	from NY GEO there and on NEGPA.org. Larry and Amanda reported on Albany
	meeting. Matt received Enertech sponsorship. Amanda working with paypal for
	dues.
5/24	Jeff Lawrence of Enertech welcomed as director. June 1 officers to remain for next
	year. Annual meeting planned for Nov. with CT Geo. Leslie Nash of MassCEC
	thanked for 2 ½ year support of NEGPA.

6/07	Green Energy Times designed our ad- we paid \$25 -later used on our website. Peter
	offered to organize Annual dinner for a fee, approved. Josh and Amanda to attend
	Saratoga NEPA meeting.
6/21	Members were emailed about TopJob. Waterfurnace became a sponsor. Considered
	advertising on NPR or Boston Globe but did not.

7/5	Peter McPhee gave MassCEC update. Doug Dougherty comments to CT DEEP posted and reviewed. NEGPA endorsed. Larry and Josh submitted studies on
7/10	ground vs air source. Peter offered to present Geo for Inspectors for a fee.
7/10	DEEP comments published. Peter offered Inspectors workshop to be reimbursed
	only if one occurred. Approved.
7/23	MassCEC further rebate reductions discussed. No hot water rebates noted.
8/8	Peter attended MassCEC webinar where Josh spoke. Amanda forwarded Heat
	Smart info for website. Dinner panels proposed.
8/29	Maine Triennial Plan discussed. WEDI HVAC workshop advertised.
	Peter filed Annual report with State of Mass.
9/28	Peter attended CT ASHRAE featuring Carl Orio and Zach. Peter & Amanda
	attended CT Geo dinner meeting. Andover gas explosion discussed. Ryan
	Dougherty Vermont study considered. NEBOEA offered short notice opening for
	Amherst Inspectors.

10/11	Will Lange of Waterfurnace commented on Ryan's air source request. Peter
	presented inspection slides to 14 inspectors and later published on NEGPA.org.
	and was paid. Sturbridge details published. High School geo projects on website.
25	
telephone	25 One page meeting minutes distributed to the Board of Directors and Officers for
conferences	each summarized above.
with	
Officers &	
Directors	